Dear Heatherwood Families,

"Heatherwood Multicultural Night: Share Your Culture; Sign Up to Host a Booth/Performance/Food!

We would like to invite families from Heatherwood to share their cultural heritage with the school community. The Natural Leaders group is planning to host a Multicultural night on February 28, 2024, from 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm, an exciting event that will give us a chance to introduce our kids to diverse cultures represented through our diverse student body by sharing our cultures and heritages. This is a volunteer-run event, and we are seeking families that will sign up to represent their respective cultures.

If you are considering representing your cultural heritage, please sign up and add in the sign-up comments which country/culture you would like to represent.

NOTE - If the country/culture you would like to represent is already listed, please go ahead, and sign up. Ideally, we would have multiple families working together in each booth to allow everyone a chance to explore the other booths on the day of the event.

Some activities that will take place:

- Country Booths: Volunteering families will create booths helping kids experiencing unique features of their cultures including geography, music/dance/sports, national costumer, national cuisine.
- Scavenger Hunt Passport: Kids will have a passport book where they can stamp off the countries they learn about
- Ethnic food sampling: you are welcome to bring food of certain regional cuisine.

To sign up please click on this Signup Genius: https://shorturl.at/koprA "